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In the Matter of the Application of Rocky 
Mountain Power for Approval of its 
Subscriber Solar Program (Schedule 73) 
 

  
DOCKET NO. 15-035-61 

 
AMENDED NOTICE OF HEARING 

 
 

ISSUED: August 28, 2015 
 
 On August 28, 2015, counsel for Rocky Mountain Power requested the hearing in this 

docket that was previously noticed for Monday, September 21, 2015, be rescheduled to 

Wednesday, September 23, 2015, to accommodate a scheduling conflict. Counsel for Rocky 

Mountain Power represents that all parties are in agreement with the amended hearing date. 

Based on the request and other good cause appearing, the hearing previously noticed for 

September 21, 2015, will now be conducted by the Commission on Wednesday, September 23, 

2015, beginning at 9:00 a.m. The hearing will be held in the Fourth Floor Hearing Room 403, 

Heber M. Wells Bldg., 160 East 300 South, Salt Lake City, Utah. All other dates in the 

scheduling order, issued in this docket on June 29, 2015, remain the same. 

 Individuals wishing to participate in the hearing by telephone should contact the 

Public Service Commission two days in advance by calling (801) 530-6716 or (toll-free) 1-866- 

PSC-UTAH (1-866-772-8824). Participants attending by telephone should then call the Public 

Service Commission at one of the numbers posted above five minutes prior to the hearing to 

ensure participation. 

 In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals needing special 

accommodations (including auxiliary communicative aids and services) during this hearing 

should notify the Commission at 160 East 300 South, Salt Lake City, Utah 84111, (801) 530-

6716, at least three working days prior to the hearing. 
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DATED at Salt Lake City, Utah, this 28th day of August, 2015. 

        
       /s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
       Commission Secretary 

DW#268874 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

 I CERTIFY that on the 28th day of August, 2015, a true and correct copy of the foregoing 
was delivered upon the following as indicated below: 
 
By Electronic-Mail: 
 
Data Request Response Center (datarequest@pacificorp.com) 
PacifiCorp 
 
Bob Lively (bob.lively@pacificorp.com) 
Yvonne R. Hogle (yvonne.hogle@pacificorp.com) 
Daniel E. Solander (daniel.solander@pacificorp.com) 
Rocky Mountain Power 
 
Sophie Hayes (sophie@utahcleanenergy.org) 
Kate Bowman (kate@utahcleanenergy.org) 
Utah Clean Energy 
 
Tyler Poulson (tyler.poulson@slcgov.com) 
Salt Lake City Corporation 
 
Patricia Schmid (pschmid@utah.gov) 
Justin Jetter (jjetter@utah.gov) 
Rex Olsen (rolsen@utah.gov) 
Assistant Utah Attorneys General 
 
By Hand-Delivery: 
 
Division of Public Utilities 
160 East 300 South, 4th Floor 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
 
Office of Consumer Services 
160 East 300 South, 2nd Floor 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111          
        ______________________________ 
        Administrative Assistant 
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